
 

 

CARMICHAEL  ELK CLASSIC CAR SHOW   JUNE 2017 

 

  The 5th annual Elks Classic Car Show 

was held on a beautiful day.  Lodge volunteers 

really did shine along with all the sunshine!   

 I would like to give a personal shout out 

to Joseph, Bill Seabringôs nephew.  A nice 

young man who was here on Friday night to 

help set up, and again at 7am on Saturday to 

help with anything needed until the very end!  

It was a pleasure to work with you Joseph!   

 There was no lack of contests going on 

at this car show!  We had many, yet the hit of 

the day was our Lotto Hat worn by Sue Zoller.  

She worked that hat until 1:30 and she didnôt 

want to stop promoting ñThe Hatò.  Bill Sea-

bring was the Lotto Hat winner!  Looking for-

ward to hear what his winnings were from all 

of those scratchers.   

Thank you all for helping your 

lodge put on a very successful 

event.   

The Car Show Committee didnôt put their 

shirts to rest just yeté.Tom, Diane, Les and 

Kay worked the Beer Garden at the Baby 

Boomer Festival a week later.  More hot dogs, 

50/50 and anything to wet your whistle were 

sold to boost our Beautification Fund. Thank 

you Karen Tuttle for joining us and helping 

with our project.    

We Work Hard For The Moneyé.. 

2017 CARMICHAEL elks CLASSIC CAR SHOW 

 

ER Choice Award  

Silver 55 Thunderbird  

Raffle Winner  
Bill Seabring  

 

Thank you to our Sponsors  

of the 2017 Elks Classic Car Show 
 

Ace Hardware, American Pastimes, Automedics, Carmichael Times,  

Marty Vanich Auto Repair, Lasher of Elk Grove, and Togos 
 

Thank you to our Area Businesses & Lodge Members  

who graciously donated as wellé 
 

Emigh Hardware, Foothill Skate, Sunrise Skate, Leatherbys,  

Rock Auto, River City Brewing, Judiôs Cleaners, Jade Nails,  

Crazy Yogurt, Starbucks, The Donut Shop of Folsom,   

Bel-Air Market, Dollar Tree, Incredible Pets, Wal-Mart,  

Samôs Club, Karen Tuttle, Sharon Taylor, Cheryl Reuter,  

Kay Carrigan, Dave Lesh, Diane Bristow,  

Shirley Reef, Erin Matz, Sue Zoller,  

Tom Ingle, and Judy Tucker 

 

Best in  

Show!  

Paul  

Schlosser  

Planning for the  

2018 Classic Car Show  

starts in August.  

Watch your Bulletin!  


